
 
 
 
 
 

Free Thyroxine, FT4 Reference Range Change 
Effective 4 11 13 
 
St. Luke’s Hospital laboratory has recently conducted an internal validation of the 
reference range for FT4.  The new range will reflect a “lower” low end of the 
normal range. 
 
New FT4  Reference Range:  0.80 – 1.76 ng/dL 
  
 

Old FT4  Reference Range: 0.89 – 1.76 ng/dL 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact Kristin Baer, M.D. 218-249-5751, Chemistry Medical 
Director or Mike Miller, MT (ASCP) 218-249-5027, Chemistry Technical Specialist. 
 
 
 
St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has recently developed a Web page which 
contains New Test Announcements.  

 http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 

Reference Range Update 
  


